
Some members of t h e  happy gathering at Mr. Jmk’s farewell. 

FAREWELL TO Mr. JENKS 
La Perouse Manager Retires 

H E  Local Hall at La Perouse was crowded to capacity one evening last month whtn ‘r aborigines of the area gathered together to  farewell the retiring manager, Mr. Jenks. 

Many speakers paid tribute to Mr. Jenlis and expressed the love and respect they had 
held for him during the many years he had been manager a t  La Perouse. 

At the conclusion of the ceremony the Editor of Dawn presented the organisttr of 
the function, Miss Lena Bungarry, with a beautiful basket of flowers on behalf of all 
her friends in appreciation of her good work among the people at La Perouse. He also 
presented the Chairman, Mr. Harold Stewart, with a carton of cigarettes. 

This picture shows many of Mr. Jenks’ aboriginal friends crowding round to bid him 
a fond farewell. 
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